
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dunnottar                        Term: Term 2 2022-2023                  Topic: First Car 

What we have been up to this term: Some photos of us! 
This term many of us have been lucky enough 

to visit both Beaulieu Motor Museum and The 

Watermill Theatre. At Beaulieu, we particularly 

enjoyed the James Bond Exhibition and our 

ride on the monorail. At The Watermill 

Theatre, we watched a performance of 

Rapunzel. It was a bit different to the ‘fairy 

tale’ version we are used to and in parts was 

‘completely bonkers’ but we all really 

enjoyed it. This term we sadly said goodbye 

to both staff member Jess and our classmate 

Kareem. To say bye to Kareem, we went over 

to The Two Watermills for lunch. We tried hard 

to chat and interact with each other whilst 

eating, and did our best not to spend the 

whole time on our mobile phones! 

We have continued to work hard in our 

Maths and English Functional Skills groups. We 

have been focusing on writing sentences and 

paragraphs. Some groups have been 

focusing on different punctuation, some on 

conjunctions and some on accurate 

paragraphing. In Maths, some groups have 

been working on number problem solving 

and others on time. 

In PSHE we have been focusing on sex and 

relationship education. We discussed healthy 

and unhealthy relationships, how to keep 

ourselves safe and the importance of 

consent in any relationship. 

When cooking our ‘snack’ on a Tuesday 

afternoon we have been doing it 

independently in small groups. We have 

been given a recipe and told to select the 

correct ingredients and read what we need 

to do. This week, we all learnt the importance 

of reading a recipe carefully when we all put 

a whole egg into our mixture rather than just 

the egg yolk.  

In life skills, we have been thinking about all 

the things we would need to do if we lived 

independently. Many of us were shocked to 

discover the amount of things people at 

home do for us- we had 15 ‘jobs’ on our list 

before we had even left the house in the 

morning! We have also set up a recycling 

station at P-16. 

From all the Dunnottar staff team, have a 

lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Friday 16th December 2022 – Last day of term 

Wednesday 4th January 2022 – Pupils back in school 

 

Please remind your child to bring a jumper/ hoodie into 

Post-16 with them. 


